
Dear Families, 
 
We express our deepest sympathies for the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Her 
unfaltering dedication to the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland and to 
her other realms and territories is unparalleled and we thank her for her service. 
 
Our school will observe the mourning period whilst continuing to support our children, 
families and colleagues. Unless otherwise stated, please assume any scheduled activities 
and events we have scheduled will continue as planned. We will observe the national day 
of mourning for Her Majesty’s funeral which means we will be closed on that day, but 
outside of this school hours will continue as normal. 
 
Our school will be keeping children informed of news about these events as part of 
assemblies and class activities. If you think your child may be experiencing particular upset 
due to the passing of the Queen, please do let their class teacher or one of the Pastoral 
Team know, so we can provide additional support. 
 
Over the course of the coming days, further information will follow regarding how the 
Queen’s passing will be marked and in this we will share the school’s response. 
 
Mrs Caroline Gibbins 
Headteacher 
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A note from the Headteacher 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 13th September 
Roald Dahl dress up day -KS1 
 
Thursday 15th September 
9.30am Whole school open 
morning 
 
Friday 16th September 
Y6 WW2 workshop 
 
Tuesday 20th September 

• Year 5 starts 

swimming  

• Year 6 Junior 

Citizenship Trip 

 
Wednesday 21st September  
9.30am Whole school Open 
Morning 
 
Thursday 22nd September 
9.00am Parent Forum 
 
Thursday 22nd September 
2.00pm Year 4 Family 
Learning afternoon 
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